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Mission Statement 

Aggies Go Global (AGG)  

program’s mission is to provide 

NMSU students international  

experience that stimulates  

their educational, professional, 

and interpersonal development  

going into and beyond  

graduation.  

Goal 

Our goal is to extend global  

experience opportunities to six 

hundred students per year by 2032 

Eligibility 

All full-time NMSU students at all 

levels who want to pursue experiential 

learning abroad, independently or 

alongside a group of fellow students.  

Benefits of Global Experience 

Dwight and  

Consuelo Walker  

made a generous  

donation to AGG to 

help students pursue 

their dreams of  

becoming global 

leaders. Dwight and Consuelo met in  

Guatemala during their time in the Peace 

Corps. Consuelo, born, raised, and educated in 

Guatemala, worked in liberation theology. As 

director of the agricultural division of the  

program, she coordinated volunteers for the 

Peace Corps in the U.S. She and Dwight came 

to work together while working with other 

American volunteers. Dwight established  

agricultural programs in Guatemala as well as 

in Central America, Europe, and Africa.  

We thank them sincerely for the donation. 

Meet Our Donors 

Aggies Go Global welcomes  

Provost Dorothy Campbell 

to NMSU!  

Globalizing Students Through  
Meaningful International Opportunities  



New & Upcoming  

Trips 

The Global Citizens Project  

Costa Rica, Spring Break 2022 

Nepal: Brendan Glenn 

Portugal: Mariana Urbina Garcia 

Chihuahua University Exchange 

Student Demographics AGG Students by College 

Interested in helping students experience the world? Make a Donation! 

Please mail to:  

AGG, College of ACES, PO Box 30003, MSC 3AG  
Las Cruces, NM, 88003-8003 

Make an online donation through the link below:  

https://advancing.nmsu.edu/single_fund_donation?

fund=(101116-101CH)

Students experienced Costa Rica through  

cultural, language immersion and volunteer 

farm work on an agricultural and conservation 

site. Alongside experiential learning, students 

enjoyed hiking in cloud forests, zip lining, and 

river rafting. 

College of ACES has a Joint graduate degree program in  

Food Science and Technology. A Joint international  

conference was organized at UACH in April. Four NMSU stu-

dents participated in the conference. 

Six students and one faculty from University of La Salle  

Colombia are scheduled to visit NMSU in July, 2022. The  

trip is followed by NMSU students visit to La Salle.  

Marina will be volunteering with the Youth Support Program in 

Lisbon which offers academic support, childcare, and enrichment 

activities to local underserved youth.  

Brendan will help introduce newer farming techniques  

and agribusiness principles that can improve productivity,  

sustainability and financial security for Kathmandu farmers, their 

families and the community. 

Colombia La Salle Exchange 

Questions: Contact Dr. Manoj Shukla; shuklamk@nmsu.edu or Abby Nayra, anayra@nmsu.edu 
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